Gear up for the Eco-Bot Challenge

Source: Jann Burks and Torey Earle, 4-H youth development specialists for science, engineering and technology
Finding solutions to environmental problems is a focus of scientists around the world. To develop a better understanding of these issues and gain an interest in science-related fields, (COUNTY NAME) 4-H’ers are invited to participate in the 4-H National Youth Science Day’s Eco-Bot Challenge on (DATE OF YOUR EVENT) at (EVENT LOCATION).
In this year’s experiment, youth will be introduced to environmental issues and robotic engineering as they design a robot capable of cleaning up a chemical spill (rice) on a beach (map) using a toothbrush, battery and a vibrating pager motor. The goal is for the Eco-Bot to sweep as much of the “chemical” as possible within two minutes. After completing this experiment, 4-H’ers will have the opportunity to expand on the experiment and build a better Eco-Bot with additional common household items.   
The goal of 4-H National Youth Science Day is to make youth aware of real-world issues in the scientific community with the goal of helping develop the next generation of scientists. This is the fifth year for the science day. In 2011, nearly 150,000 Kentucky 4-H’ers participated in the day, which featured an experiment on wind energy. Other past experiments have included water quality, biofuels and water conservation.  All of the experiments require critical thinking and problem solving skills. 
In addition to 4-H National Youth Science Day, 4-H offers youth several opportunities to get involved with science, engineering and technology projects and programs throughout the year. For more information, contact (YOUR COUNTY) Cooperative Extension Service. 

Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, sex, religion, disability or national origin. 
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